
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 16
th

 March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you are no doubt aware, the end of Key Stage 2 SATs (tests) will be taking place next term.  The SATs will begin on 

Monday 14
th

 of May and end on Thursday 17th May with one or two tests each morning comprising of SPaG (Spelling 

and Grammar), reading, and Mathematics.  We will endeavour to make these as relaxed as humanly possible and have 

a reduced academic timetable for the times during the week when we are not assessing.  With this in mind, weather 

permitting, we will have PE and creative activities each afternoon for the duration of the week.  Rest assured that your 

children are ready and have made incredible progress in their learning this year – they and you should be rightly 

proud of them. 

We would like to invite your child to attend breakfast club during the SATs week of Monday 14
th

 May to Thursday 

17
th

 May 2018. 

 

It is widely recognised that a healthy breakfast helps children to concentrate and by providing breakfast in school it 

will also allow the children to relax and socialise with their friends prior to the start of the test, hopefully helping them 

to feel more at ease and prepared for the tests. 

 

If you would like your child to attend they will need to arrive at school via the school office at 8.00am and sign in. 

The cost of the breakfast will be £1.00 per day which will be used entirely to purchase provisions with any surplus 

funds being returned. 

 

Below is a proposed menu for the four days.  Please indicate which days you would like your child to attend, return the 

reply slip by email and make a payment on ParentPay by Friday 27
th

 April 2018 at the latest. 

 

 Warm crumpets and croissants      

 Selection of cereals           

 Toast with preserves and toppings 

 Fruit Juice        

 Hot Chocolate        

 

We hope to see as many year six children as possible at breakfast club for the four days as we are sure it will be a 

positive experience for them.  If you have any concerns or queries regarding the SATs please don’t hesitate to get in 

touch with a member of the Year 6 team. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr B Reynolds       Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher       Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

mailto:office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk
http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/


 

 

 

Reply Slip                                                                        SATs Breakfast Club-14
th

 – 17
th

 May 2018 

 

I would like my child: _______________________________________________ to attend breakfast club during the week 14
th

-17
th

 

May 2018 on the following days (please indicate) 

 

 Monday 

 Tuesday 

 Wednesday 

 Thursday     and I have made a payment of £______ on ParentPay. 

 

 

 

 

Signed: ________________________________________ Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


